
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2007 

 
 
Present:   John C. Drobinski, Chairman, and William J. Keller, Jr., Selectman 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at 
9:00 a.m. in the Flynn Building, Thompson Conference Room, 278 Old Sudbury Road.   
 
 
Extended Hours – New Year’s Eve 
 
 It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To grant permission for holders of restaurant and club alcoholic beverages licenses to remain open 
and serve alcohol on New Year’s Eve until 2:00 a.m. on January 1, 2008. 
 
 
Eagle Scout - Troop 60 
 
     The Board was in receipt of an invitation dated December 18, 2007, announcing the achievement of the 
rank of Eagle Scout by Christopher S. Harvell and requesting a letter of commendation which will be 
presented at the Eagle Court of Honor to be held on January 5, 2008.  Chairman Drobinski expressed his 
congratulations to Mr. Harvell on this successful goal and Selectman Keller agreed, acknowledging the 
amount of hard work that goes into such an achievement.   
 
     It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To sign and send a letter of congratulations to Christopher S. Harvell, 37 Allan Avenue, on 
achieving the high honor of Eagle Scout. 
 
 
 There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m.   
 
 
      Attest: _____________________________________ 
       Maureen G. Valente 
       Town Manager - Clerk 


